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FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE

Tuesday Morning Live Update Rescheduled To Monday,
May 4

HC-2020-20
Hendersonville, NC — April 28, 2020

Next week the Henderson County Tuesday Morning Live Update - COVID-19, regularly scheduled
for every Tuesday, will take place on Monday, May 4. The program will coincide with the
Henderson County regularly scheduled Board of Commissioners’ Meeting beginning at 5:30 p.m.

To submit your questions regarding the pandemic, send an email to
covid19@hendersoncountync.gov by noon each Monday. You can watch the Board of
Commissioners’ Meeting and this live event by going to
http://axis.xyzmp3.com/hendersoncounty/index.htm at the appointed time. Replays of the video
are broadcast through our webpage at https://www.hendersoncountync.gov/health/page/public-
health-advisory-coronavirus-covid-19. You may also view them on our YouTube channel at
https://www.youtube.com/channel/UCBdk7aDFg-MBEBoU]X3y3xg?view as=subscriber.

Please contact this office at pio@hendersoncountync.gov with any questions about this program.

H##

u Please like “Henderson County, NC Government” on Facebook.
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